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Notice for Saturday IT Club 

 

The importance of technology in our daily lives is undeniable. This is due to the fact that 

in today’s dynamic world, life without technology is meaningless. Technology, which 

basically refers to bringing together tools that ease creation, use and exchange of 

information, has a major goal of making tasks easier to execute as well as solving many 

mankind’s problems. 

 

Taking a step towards this goal, IT department of Lakshmipat Singhania Academy is 

introducing its IT club for classes 5 to 9 on alternate Saturdays of every month. 

 

We would like to start with a small group so that the skills can be nurtured in depth and 

hand-on with one to one become easier.  

To make the selection process easier coming Saturday 22/08/2020 (Week Number 17), 

at 9:00 a.m. we will provide an online questionnaire with few logical questions  

 

Based on the score we will declare the members of our IT club. 

 

So get ready for the tech-venture. 

 

 

 


